
Cincinnati Symphony Orchestra heads to North Avondale this summer

Description

In support of the Cincinnati Symphony Orchestra’s (CSO) mission to seek and share inspiration with all
members of the Greater Cincinnati community, the goal of the Brady Block Parties series is to present
free music-based events which amplify assets within local neighborhoods throughout the Greater
Cincinnati region. Through collaboration with local artists, vendors, neighborhood residents and
community groups, each event concludes with a free full-orchestra concert featuring the CSO. 

The Brady Block Party will feature local food trucks, vendor booths, face painting, music, free
giveaways and activities for the entire family. 
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Neighborhoods selected for the series include communities that are either:

Underrepresented within current CSO audience demographics
Unable to access CSO and Pops performances

SAVE THE DATE: The North Avondale Block Party will take place July 19 at the North Avondale
Recreation Center Fields. The party starts at 6:00pm and the concert begins at 7:30pm. All are
welcome.

Learn more about the event here.
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https://www.cincinnatisymphony.org/education-and-community/community-programs/community-concerts-and-events/brady-block-parties/2024/avondale-block-party/
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